
Pr. Chaplain 3 

Princeton Nile Club 3 

Membership 5 

Ways & Means 6 

Robbi Redman, Queen 

Shriners Hospitals for  

Children® is one of the 

largest pediatric sub-

specialty health care  

systems in the world, 

with locations in the 

U.S., Canada and

Mexico. The staff at

the 22 locations is

dedicated to improving

the lives of children by

providing pediatric

specialty care,

conducting innovative

research, and offering

outstanding teaching

programs for medical

professionals.

Fellow Officers and Ladies of the 

Household, 

I am so excited and honored to become 

your Queen. I can’t believe how quickly the 

past three years have gone by, but it’s been 

an amazing journey so far. The support and 

love I have received has been astounding!  

I am so blessed to be a part of our temple 

and especially blessed 

to serve as Queen this 

year. The honor that has 

been given to me as 

Queen is the greatest 

honor I’ve ever known, 

and I will do my best to 

serve our temple with 

dignity and love.  

Thank you to everyone 

who participated in the 

Installation of Officers 

on March 24, 2018, at 

Hadi Temple.  

The day was absolutely beautiful and will 

forever be one of my best memories in Nile. 

Special thanks to the Installing Officers, 

Units, and designated helpers who made 

sure the day was perfect! I couldn’t do it 

without each and every one of you.  

This year is going to be so much fun! I hope 

that you can all join the fun in some way. 

There will be meetings, fundraisers, social 

gatherings, and plenty of fellowship. There 

is a calendar available in this newsletter and 

on our website for all planned events and 

meetings. Please let me know if you have 

any questions about any of the calendar 

items.  

At our April Stated Session, I had the honor 

of installing the Unit Officers and Princess 

Royal-Elect, as she wasn’t able to attend 

Installation. On April 10, Pr. Royal Cheryl 

Stader traveled to Ft. Branch for the  

Princeton Nile Club meeting. Thank you  

for standing in for me, Cheryl!  

Continued on next page 
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Our next Stated Session will be May 7 at 7 p.m. at Hadi 

Shrine. I hope to see many of you there. We will also have  

a Social Night at 6 p.m. on May 17 at Hacienda on Green 

River Rd.—guests and families are welcome! 

The 102nd Annual Supreme Session in Cincinnati, OH,  

will be held June 24 – June 28, 2018. This is an amazing ex-

perience, so please attend this if your time allows. We al-

ways have a great time, and the love and fellowship is re-

markable!  

Our Supreme Queen Official Visit will be September 15, 

2018, at 2 pm at Hadi Temple with banquet to follow. I look 

forward to Supreme Princess Royal Shirley Henley’s visit to 

our temple. We always do such a great job showcasing our 

amazing temple.  

Our Sickness & Distress committee is being co-chaired by 

Pr. Della Kokomoor and PQ Jean Rickard this year. They also 

have two other members assisting them on the committee 

this year. Please contact either one of these ladies, anyone 

on the committee, or myself if you know of a sickness or 

distress report.  

My theme for the year is a Ralph Waldo Emerson quote: 

“Bee Silly, Bee Honest, Bee Kind” 

My motto is: “We need to do what we can do and let God 

do what we cannot.” 

My scripture is: “I can do all things through Christ who 

strengthens me.” Philippians 4:13 

I am looking forward to this year so much, and I hope that 

you all are too! Remember that no one in our temple is any 

more important that the other. We are all “worker bees” 

working toward the same common goal. We all need to 

“Keep Buzzing for the Children.” My goal this year is to raise 

money, raise membership, and to HAVE FUN!!!! You can 

always reach me by email or phone with any comments, 

suggestions, and/or questions you may have.  

“Be helpful. When you see a  

person without a smile, give  

them yours.” – Zig Ziglar 

Robbi Redman, Queen 

Isis Temple No. 41 

812-589-2508 

robbiredman@yahoo.com 

Princess Royal Cheryl Stader 

Ladies of the Household, 

Well, a new year is beginning. 

Time goes by so fast. I was in 

Colorado for my grandson’s 

surgery, so I missed the  

Installation of Officers. I’m sure 

it was beautiful. Hopefully I’ll 

see some pictures and maybe a video of the addenda. 

Thank you so much for your support and faith in me 

while I continue this journey. I’m looking forward to a 

great year. I know we have a great group of elected and 

appointed ladies as our officers, including our Queen. 

Nile Love,  

Cheryl Stader, Pr. Royal             

812-424-4611 

jbtav@att.net 

Princess Tirzah Casey Wonders 

I am honored to be Pr. Tirzah 

of Isis Temple No. 41 for the 

ensuing year. The Installation 

ceremony on March 24, 2018, 

was beautiful. Congratulations 

to Queen Robbi Redman; 2018 

will be a wonderful year! We 

sure will be some busy Honey 

Bees! Thank you to everyone who was able to attend 

and/or take part in the Installation of Officers. 

Also, a big thank you to JPQ Krista Williams on her  

amazing year in 2017. It was an honor to be Pr. Badoura 

under your reign. 

Please continue to bring in your can tabs, Box Tops for 

Education, hotel soaps, shampoos, and lotions. Also, do 

not forget the hospitals can always use batteries, toiletry 

bags (for boys and girls), gift cards to major chain  

retailers and restaurants, and any toiletry and make-up 

items for the older children at the hospitals. 

Nile Smiles and Love, 

Casey Wonders, Pr. Tirzah  

812-454-4676 

cjwonders85@gmail.com 

mailto:jbtav@att.net
mailto:robbiredman@yahoo.com
mailto:cjwonders85@gmail.com
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Princess Badoura Karla Goff 

Ladies of the Household, 

Thank you, Jr. Past Queen Krista Williams, for  

an exceptional year. Congratulations to our  

new Queen of Isis Temple, Robbi Redman, and 

the line of officers serving in her leadership. 

I look forward to this coming year and will  

appreciate your support on taking this  

adventure again.  

Nile love, 

Karla Goff, PQ 

Princess Badoura 

ksgoff@wowway.com 

812-205-8552 

A Note from Princess Chaplain Della Kokomoor 

Hello, 

Do you know of someone in a nursing home, the hospital, or just in need of cheer? We can help! Please contact  

Sickness & Distress Committee Co-Chair Jean Rickard, PQ, or me if we can be of assistance with a visit, a phone call,  

a special prayer, or a card to let our members in need know we are thinking of them. Once you are a Daughter of the 

Nile you will always have life-long friends.  

Della Kokomoor, Princess Chaplain   Jean Rickard, PQ 

812-963-5867 Home     Co-Chair, Sickness & Distress  

812-204-0123 Cell     812-454-0459 Cell 

Kokomoor01@yahoo.com    ajrickard2@gmail.com 

Princeton Nile Club 

The Princeton Nile Club met on April 10 at 

R’Z in Ft. Branch with the following officers 

for this year:   

• President - Nancy Clem 

• Vice President - Nora Miller 

• Secretary-Treasurer - Terri Cheesman   

 

The next meeting will be June 12 when we will hold our only fund-

raiser—a White Elephant Auction. All are asked to bring items to be  

auctioned and a willingness to bid on items. The third meeting of  

the year will be September 11 and the last meeting will be held on  

December 11, when we will have our delicious cookie exchange. All 

meetings are held at 12:30 pm at R'z. Any Nile member is welcome to 

join us at any meeting.   

Nancy Clem, President 

812-385-4282 

 

Behind every  

successful woman is a 

group of other  

successful women who 

have her back. 

mailto:ksgoff@wowway.com
mailto:kokomoor01@yahoo.com
mailto:ajrickard2@gmail.com
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2018 Installation of Officers 

Isis Temple Past Queens with Queen Robbi Redman 

Isis Temple Patrol 

Egyptian Band 

Installing Officers 

Dancers & Pageantry 

2018-2019 Isis Temple No. 41 Officers 
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Betty Benjamin 

Bernice Rudolph 

Betty Haynes 

Anna Murnahan 

Drucella Burrows 

Martha Kellams 

 

Your Majesty and Ladies of the Household: 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank each and every one  

of you for your support and thoughtfulness during my time as your 

Isis Temple Newsletter publisher. In 2009, when then Queen Sharon 

Norvell asked me if I would consider doing the newsletter, I was  

honored to be asked and apprehensive about starting this endeavor. 

Thanks to all of you, we received two awards from the Supreme 

Temple for our Isis Temple Newsletter. It is such an honor to have 

our temple recognized by Supreme. It has certainly been my honor 

and pleasure to serve our temple in this capacity. I could not have 

done it without you! 

Nile love & hugs, 

Nancy Markham, PQ 

How many proposals have you turned in? ____ 

How many of those proposals have been initiated? ____ 

Our success and continuation into the future for Daughters of the Nile depends on 

membership. Each year, we lose several members to death; none of us is getting 

younger. 

At the back of this newsletter is a proposal for membership. Please take the time  

to submit a proposal for a family member, friend, or someone you know who is eli-

gible to join our beautiful organization. 

ELIGIBILITY TO MEMBERSHIP: 

Eligibility to membership in a temple shall be open to a woman of good character 

18 years of age or older who is related by birth or marriage to a Shriner, Master 

Mason, or Daughter of the Nile, or who is a majority member in good standing of 

Masonic organization for girls, or who was a patient—with or without Masonic 

relationship—at a Shriners Hospital for Children®. 

Shirley Sheets, PQ  Nancy Markham, PQ 

gaumers541@aol.com  n.markham1@live.com 

812-867-7964   812-909-2090 

ROSTER UPDATES 

With our large membership,  

addresses, phone numbers, and  

email addresses are constantly  

changing. Please watch this news-

letter for updates to our members’ 

contact information. If you have  

updates to report, please contact  

Pr. Recorder Joyce Giolitto. She can 

be reached at 812-867-7644,  

812-459-5246, or  

isisno41recorder@gmail.com.  

mailto:isisno41recorder@gmail.com
mailto:gaumers541@aol.com
mailto:n.markham1@live.com
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Hello Ladies, 

I am excited to be the new Ways & Means chair for this year.  

This year we are trying something new with regard to meetings. 

We will not be holding meetings every month as we used to.  

Because the committees in past years did such a great job of  

establishing successful annual fundraisers, we are only going  

to meet on an as-needed basis to plan specific events. The  

fundraisers we have planned for this year include: 

Golf Raffle BBQ Sale Casino Night 

4-H Fair Concessions Fall Card Party T-shirts & Tote Bags

We always welcome helping hands with our fundraisers. Our committee depends on all the Ladies of the Household to 

be successful. If there is a particular event you’d like to volunteer to help with, please let me know and I will put you in 

touch with the event chairwoman. Last year’s fundraisers were awesome—let’s do it again this year! 

Pr. Wendy Morris, Ways & Means Chair    812-568-3404 onlywendy76@gmail.com 

Ways & Means 

Congratulations! 

Speaking of charitable giving, the Daughters of the Nile  

Board of Directors is thrilled to be a part of the decision-

making opportunity this year to give $1,757,485 to the 

Shriners Hospitals for Children®. Every member of  

Daughters of the Nile should feel very privileged 

and proud! Since 1924, Daughters of the 

Nile have given the hospitals more than  

$62 million. 

And congratulations to the St. Louis 

Shriners Hospital for Children on meeting 

their campaign goal for the EOS project! 

Thank you to all members of Isis Temple 

who were instrumental in helping with this 

initiative through your temple, unit, and 

personal contributions. 

Let us not forget how integral charitable giving is. Your 

donations are very important. I have information and 

items you can purchase to support the Daughters of  

the Nile Foundation, or you can order online at 

www.donfdn.org. 

Marian Trapp, PQ 

Chair, Charitable Giving 

812-453-2487

Charitable Giving 

All dues notices for the coming year have been sent out. If you have not received one, let me 
know. You can contact me at 812-459-5246 or  isisno41recorder@gmail.com. Thanks to all of 
you who have sent in your dues checks.  
Nile love, 

Joyce Giolitto, Pr. Recorder 

mailto:onlywendy76@gmail.com?subject=Nile%20Ways%20and%20Means
https://donfdn.org/
mailto:isisno41recorder@gmail.com
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Hospital Requests 

The St. Louis Shriners Hospital for Children has requested non-perishable food items for patients staying overnight at 

their facility. Below is a list of the items they are requesting. Please bring any donations to Stated Session, or call me if 

you need them picked up. Please be mindful of expirations dates. Also, please continue bringing in your Box Tops for 

Education for Cincinnati Hospital. Thank you!  

Casey Wonders, Pr. Tirzah 

812-454-4676 

cjwonders85@gmail.com 

 

• Canned soup with easy pull top 

• Individually wrapped non-perishable snacks 

(snack crackers or chips) 

• Canned fruit with easy pull top 

• Tuna/chicken pouches with crackers 

• Easy Mac 

• Granola bars 

• Fruit snacks 

February 2018 Ceremonial 

Congratulations to our newest Princesses (from left to right): Mary Barker, Trisha DeVillez, and  Kelley Kincade-League. 

mailto:cjwonders85@gmail.com
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Next meeting at Hadi Red Fez dining room  

at 7 p.m. on May 21, 2018. 

Always the 3rd Monday of each month, except  

June, July and August. Hope to see all Past Queens  

at our next meeting! 

Ladies of the Household, 

Our ladies work diligently every Monday, sewing and quilting 

for the Shriners Hospitals for Children®. We can always use 

your help. Please contact me at any time if you would like to 

join us, or just stop by and have lunch with us; we would love 

to see your smiling face. 

Pr. Donna Duncan  812-477-1777 

Greetings from the Egyptian Band  
The Band’s Annual Christmas Party was held on Dec.12 
at 6:00 pm at the Log Inn. Chairpersons were Nancy 
Markham and Barb Sinnett, and the committee was  
Elsie Ervin, Faye Holmes, Sandra Bottoms, and Sharon 
Deutsch. Great food and fun was had by all. Gifts where 
given to Queen Krista, Band Director Jennifer Emsweller, 
and President Millie Rumble in appreciation for all our 
hard work during the year. 

On Feb. 5, 2018, we performed at Ceremonial. Welcome 
to our new Princesses. We have a new Band Member – 
Theresa Cravener. Welcome, Theresa! 

At installation on March 24, 2018, our own Robbi Red-
man was crowned Queen. Congrats, Queen Robbi! 
Please contact us if you have an interest in joining the 
Band. We meet the 4th Monday of each month at 7:00 
pm, except June, July, and August. 

 

PQ Sherri Schnakenburg, President 812-985-5046 

PQ Jennifer Emsweller, Director  812-598-3907 

News from the Isis Temple Patrol 
Congratulations to our New Queen Robbi Redman and  
the 2018 officers.  The Patrol's new line of officers are as 
follows: 

President: Kathy Stewart  

Vice President: Terri Cheesman  

Secretary: PSQ Sue Layman  

Treasurer: PQ Karla Goff 

 We are working on a new routine which we hope to  
introduce at the Supreme Session in Cincinnati. 

The Patrol meets on the second Monday of each month at 
Hadi on the second floor, 7:00 p.m.  We welcome anyone 
interested in becoming active in a unit to visit a meeting.  

Connect with us online!  

www.isis41don.com 

facebook.com/no.41isistemple 

www.isis41don.com
www.facebook.com/no.41isistemple
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A Message from Dancers & Pageantry 

The Dancers & Pageantry would like to congratulate Queen Robbi Redman and her court of officers on a wonderful  

installation. Wishing you a wonderful year to come. 

The Dancers & Pageantry have been very busy. We have several fundraising ideas on our plate for the upcoming  

year. We currently have World’s Finest Chocolate Bars for sale at $1.00 per bar. On May 5, our unit will be holding a 

Rummage Sale at Shelba Bauermeister’s house from 7:00am to 2:00pm. It is that time of year to start Spring cleaning. 

We are taking donations. No items will be returned. All leftover items from the rummage sale will be donated to a  

charitable organization. If you have any questions, you may contact Shelba at 812-305-3931. 

On July 14, we will be holding a Painting with a Twist event. The picture that we 

will be painting is the Monet Love Bridge. All materials will be furnished. The  

costs is $35 per painter. There will be snacks available for purchase. We will be 

donating 20% of the proceeds to the Daughters of Nile Foundation! The remain-

der benefits our unit. Register at www.paintingwithatwist.com to save your spot. 

We would still like to invite any member of the Nile to come and join our unit. You may attend two meetings before 

you need to decide whether to join or not. This group is small but determined to succeed! If you have any questions, 

please feel free to contact Director Jinny Parsons at 812-457-7457. 

Nile Love, Jinny Parsons 

Sickness & Distress 

Della Kokomoor (CH) 

Jean Rickard, PQ (CH) 

 

Membership 

Nancy Markham, PQ (CH) 

Shirley Sheets, PQ (CH) 

Cheryl Stader 

Casey Wonders 

Karla Goff, PQ 

Joyce Giolitto 

Millie Rumble 

Sylvia Pharris 

Nancy Clem 

 

Supreme Queen Visit 

Linda Trible, PQ 

Tina Dobbs, PQ 

 

 

 

 

Historian & Photography 

Kathy McKinney (Photo) 

Meredith Thompson (Photo) 

Nancy Markham, PQ (Hist) 

 

Candidate Hosting 

Jennifer Emsweller, PQ 

Margaret Coomer, PQ 

 

Budget & Finance 

Sharon Norvell, PQ (CH) 

Jan Akers-Du Bois, PQ 

Janis Du Bois 

 

Auditing 

Linda Trible, PQ (Chair) 

Penny McDonald, PQ 

Sue Layman, PSQ 

Jennifer Emsweller, PQ 

 

 

 

 

 

Charitable Giving 

Marian Trapp, PQ 

 

By-Laws 

Margaret Coomer, PQ 

Sue Layman, PSQ 

Linda Trible, PQ 

 

Ways & Means 

Wendy Morris (CH) 

Cheryl Stader 

Casey Wonders 

Karla Goff, PQ 

Krista Williams, JPQ 

Tina Dobbs, PQ 

Sharon Norvell, PQ 

Brandi Staples 

Penny Campbell 

Nanette Rister 

Jennifer Nance, PQ 

 

 

 

 

Decorating & Receptions 

Nancy Clem 

Sylvia Pharris 

Millie Rumble 

 

Communications 

Krista Williams, JPQ 

Rachel Gollaher 

 

Quilting 

Donna Duncan 

Judy Peak, PQ 

 

Hospital Requests 

Casey Wonders 

 

Memory Book 

Kathy Widick, PQ 

2018-2019 Isis Temple Committees 
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Many thanks to our wonderful volunteers, donors, and guests! Casino Night 2018 was a  

resounding success, and plans for Casino Night 2019 are already in the works! 
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Trivia Night, January 2018 

Trivia Night was back this winter with even better attendance, tasty margaritas, and intense competition.  

A good time was had by all! 

DID YOU KNOW? 

You can help Isis Temple raise funds every time you buy groceries at Schnucks! With the Schnucks eScrip card, up to 

3% of your purchase is donated directly to our temple. If you already have an eScrip card for a child’s school or other 

local organization, you can elect to divide your donation between that group and Isis Temple. If you don’t already 

have a card, it’s easy to get one! Just visit the service desk of your neighborhood Schnucks and tell them you want 

an eScrip card. With your card, the store will give you all the information you need to select Isis Temple as your  

nonprofit organization of choice. We currently receive over $300 per  

year just from our members scanning their cards at check-out! 

 

To learn more or activate your card online, please visit:  

http://www.escrip.com/merchants/identity/schnucks  

http://www.escrip.com/merchants/identity/schnucks
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2018-2019 Calendar 

Isis Temple No. 41,  

Daughters of the Nile 

6919 Pinehurst 

Evansville, IN 47711 

1st Monday of Every Month (except June, July,  

August) - Stated Session, 7 p.m., Hadi Shrine 2nd Floor 

May 17—6 p.m.—Social Event at  

Hacienda East (RSVP to Queen Robbi) 

May 24—6 p.m.—Nile 101 on  

Supreme Legislation & Info (Hadi) 

 

June 12—12:30 p.m.—Princeton Nile  

Club, R’Z Restaurant, Ft. Branch  

(contact Pr Royal Cheryl to carpool) 

June 24-28—102nd Supreme Session,  

Cincinnati, OH 

 

July 15—1 p.m.—Nile Family Picnic 

(location TBA) 

July 23-28—4H Fair Concession Stand 

(VOLUNTEERS NEEDED) 

 

Aug. 16, 23, and 30—6 p.m.—Officer  

Practice for Ceremonial (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

Aug. 18—BBQ Fundraiser 

Aug. 21—6 p.m.—Dinner Honoring  

Supreme Appointees (location TBA) 

 

Sept. 6—6 p.m.—Officer Practice 

Sept. 11—12:30 p.m.—Princeton Nile 

Club, R’Z Restaurant, Ft. Branch  

(contact Pr. Royal Cheryl to carpool) 

Sept. 13—5:30 p.m.—Units Practice for 

SQOV & Ceremonial (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

Sept. 13—6:30 p.m.—Officer Practice for 

SQOV & Ceremonial (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

Sept. 15—2 p.m.—Supreme Queen’s  

Official Visit & Ceremonial (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

(Banquet to follow) 

 

Oct. 18—10 a.m.—Fall Card Party  

(Hadi 2nd Floor) 

Nov. 15—Social Event (details TBA) 

 

Dec. 6—Visit Shut-ins 

Dec. 9—Hadi Hospital Staff Kids Christmas 

Party (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

Dec. 11—12:30 p.m.—Princeton Nile Club 

Cookie Exchange, R’Z Restaurant,  

Ft. Branch (contact Pr. Royal to carpool) 

 

Jan. 17—Social Event (details TBA) 

Jan. 31—5:30 p.m.—Units Practice 

 6:30 p.m.—Officers Practice for 

 Ceremonial (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

 

Feb. 4—6:30 p.m.—Ceremonial (Hadi) 

 

March 2—Casino Night Fundraiser (Hadi) 

Non-Profit 
Organization 
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